
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Subject: COMBINED GRADUATE LEVEL (TIER-I) EXAM, 2013 – Re-Exam 

on 20th July, 2014 (Sunday) - reg. 

The Commission will hold a re-examination for candidates who were 

present and had correctly coded their roll nos., ticket no, name etc. in the 

examination held on 19th May, 2013 from different centres under jurisdiction 

of Eastern Region. The Re-examination will be held on 20th July, 2014 

(Sunday) at Kolkata and Ranchi. All such candidates who were actually present 

and had correctly coded their roll no., ticket no. and name (or at least two of 

the above items) may download their admit card from this website. Admit cards 

to all such candidates have also been sent by post. 

2. If any candidate was present on the date mentioned above for the 

examination, and had coded at least two of their details correctly (Roll 

No./Ticket No./Name), but his/her name is unavailable for downloading the 

admit card, he/she should contact the Commission's Office at Kolkata on any 

working day, but not later than 15th July, 2014 along with his/her old admit 

card, ID Proof and Question Booklet No./Test Form No. He/she may also 

represent through email and send the proofs as scanned images as 

attachments. 

3. ALL CANDIDATES SHOULD NOTE THAT FRISKING, CHECKING OF 

INDENTITY AND VIDEOGRAPHY OF EVERY CANDIDATE WOULD BE 

CARRIED OUT AT EXAMINATION VENUES. AS SUCH THEY SHOULD NOT 

CARRY ANY PROHIBITED OR OBJECTIONABLE MATERIALS. ALL 

CANDIDATES ARE REQUESTED TO BE PATIENT AND TO COOPERATE WITH 

THE EXAMINATION AUTHORITIES IN THESE PROCEEDINGS. 
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